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I object to policy W4 Brooklands Farm for the following reasons:  
 
It will be a huge increase in the size of Whitstable, and the existing infrastructure already cannot cope 
 
 
It will mean a loss of prime agricultural farm land  
 
It will mean loss of beautiful countryside  
 
There is no real need to build more houses. There might be demand, but demand and need are two different things. 
There are already so many empty properties and short term holiday lets in Whitstable that could be utilised without 
destroying even more of our rapidly disappearing countryside. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
David Parry 
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